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From: Brady, Michael 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 9:28 AM 
To: Black, Tobie 
Subject: File #111662, RFP and recommendation for LTD for 2013 
Tobie ... The City currently has a contract with Standard Insurance through December 31, 2013 and 
will not need to use this file in 2012.   
 
I apologize for trying to do the RFP a year early.
 
Thank you.
 
Michael Brady
Employee Benefits
414-286-2317
mbrady@milwaukee.gov
 
"Wellness, Your Choice Milwaukee"
 

file:///H|/Finance/File%20%23111662%20RFP%20and%20recommendation%20for%20LTD%20for%202013.htm6/19/2012 9:12:32 AM

mailto:mbrady@milwaukee.gov

	Local Disk
	file:///H|/Finance/File%20%23111662%20RFP%20and%20recommendation%20for%20LTD%20for%202013.htm


